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October 4, 2011

Steven Mahan, Director

Community Development Grants Administration
City of Milwaukee

City Hall

200 E. Wells Street

Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Mahan:

Jobs for the Future confirms that the City of Milwaukee, as a member of and
fiscal sponsor for the Milwaukee Area Workforce Funding Alliance, will receive an
award in the amount of $901,200 as a sub-recipient through Jobs for the Future's
Green Jobs Innovation Fund award from the US Department of Labor. The
period of performance for the grant is July 1, 2011 through June 30, 2014 to
carry out the work plan described in Jobs for the Future’s approved proposal
submitted in response to SGA /DFA PF-10-07.

Through this grant, the Milwaukee Area Workforce Funding Alliance will develop
sub-contracts to carry out two green sector career advancement workforce
partnership programs, including one for alternative fuel auto technicians and one
for solar thermal installers.

Attached is the subaward agreement, statement of work, proposed budget, and
other attachments for this subaward. Please review these documents and let me
know if you have any questions regarding them. If you and the Milwaukee Area
Workforce Funding Alliance are satisfied with the agreement, please sign two
originals and return them to me so that we can fully execute the award.
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Geri Scott
Program Director

Sincerely,

cc. Kathryn Dunn
Gil Llanas
Karen Gotzler
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